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ANNUAL MEETING 

       

Dear Stockholders, 

 

Our Annual Stockholders Meeting is scheduled to be Tuesday, April 16, 2019 at 7:00p.m. 

This year, our meeting will be held at Arrowhead Regional Medical Center, 400 N. Pepper Ave, in The 

Oak Room on the 1st floor. 

We need all property owners to attend this year’s meeting. Remember that this is your water 

company. 

We invite you to attend this annual meeting to learn more about your mutual water company. We will be 

discussing the company’s activities over the year, and plans for the future, If you are unable to attend, 

please designate an individual on your proxy who will be in attendance at the meeting.  We must have 

this proxy prior to the meeting for your vote to count. Our by-laws require that we have a certain 

percentage (QUORUM) of stockholders to hold this meeting, so your attendance or proxy is very 

important to us. 

This is a stockholder organization, thus making it your company.  We encourage and welcome your 

suggestions and comments at our annual meeting. 

PLEASE COME MEET YOUR NEIGHBORS AND JOIN US FOR COFFEE & REFRESHMENTS. 
 

DOOR PRIZES 
 

Current Board of Directors 

Chris Taylor, President      Laura Corral-Flores, Secretary 

Mike Murphy, Vice president     Gene McCutchen, Director  

Abby Flores, Treasurer 


